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10195 Wadsworth Blvd
Broomfield, CO  80021
303-278-7590 x6
Fax: 303-986-3688

Email: fundraising@TheEmeraldLeaf.com
www.TheEmeraldLeaf.com
October 1, 2023
Dear Fundraising Coordinator,
Are you looking for ideas for fundraising events?  Have you thought about selling houseplants?  How about Poinsettia for Christmas or hanging baskets for Mother’s Day?
We are a wholesale greenhouse located in Broomfield and we sell foliage, blooming plants, cactus, succulents and pottery to retailers in 10 States.  Additionally, we offer outdoor hanging baskets and patio pots during the Spring.  All of which would make great additions to your overall fundraising effort.

Attached is our Christmas order form.  If you would be interested in taking orders from your members, we’d love to work with you on your Holiday fundraising event.

We look forward to answering your questions and seeing if this would be a possibility for your organization. 
Sincerely,

Phyllis Gutierrez
& The Emerald Leaf Staff
